BENEFITS REPORT
Mary Behm, Chairperson

During this past year, I have researched many business opportunities that might be responsive to a RASCOE discount program, possibly something like NASCOE members have.  The business model has changed.  It became difficult to put a program together so I went another route.  There are many businesses that give discounts to retirees but they are not advertised and little known.  I have compiled a listing of retiree discounts that you may be interested in using.  I have spent time vetting these discounts for you to make sure they are legitimate and to the best of my knowledge they are current.  Some of the discounts you may have to ask for or they are not given automatically.  It is my hope that these may be of use to all of our members.  I will have hard copies at the convention in Kansas and will then post to the website for your use.
RASCOE also had a committee working on negotiations with Dillard Financial.  Dillard is asking for exclusivity in a contract for an unspecified $$ amount.  Exclusivity does limit speakers we may use at our conventions.   The committee intends to bring any proposed contract with Dillard’s to the membership at the national convention in Kansas for your review and consideration.  As of this date, negotiations are at a standstill and we have no proposal for you but that may change at the convention.  Stay tuned.
For those RASCOE members with fep Blue Cross Blue Shield BASIC option AND Medicare Part B, there is a $600 Medicare Reimbursement benefit for you.  To take advantage, you may apply online with Blue Cross or there is a manual form as well.  I have hopefully helped a few of you apply for this reimbursement.  I do have manual applications available at the convention.  See the July newsletter for more information.

WEBSITE
Mary Behm
It is great to see more “hits” on the website this year.   A website is an ever-evolving creature.  My intent is to have a photo section added after the convention in Kansas.  You may even see yourself on the website so SMILE.
I will continue to put any new legislative items as they occur.  All reports and newsletters will be available on the site.  rascoe.org is the address.
You will find the membership video on YouTube  if you search for  rascoe7202.  We encourage all state organizations to use the video as needed.   It is also a good reminder for each of us of the value of RASCOE.
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